©

Larry Molt, Chair

Audiology & Speech-L Pathology Compact G
3416 Primm Lane

Birmingham, AL 35216

Dear Larry,

MMy name is §. Lacy Hoyer-Helms, and | currently serve as the President of the Colorado Speech-
Language-Hearing Association (C5HA). On behalf of our organization, | am writing to express our
enthusiastic support for the Audiology & Speech-L; Pathology Ir Compact (ASLP-IC).

CSHA recognizes the immense banefits that the ASLP-IC will bring to consumers, our members, and the
professions as a whole. The compact’s focus on increasing access to care, facilitating continuity of care
for individuals wha relocate or travel, and easing the process for military personnel and their spouses
aligns perfectly with ource i 1o pro | in our field while prioritizing the needs of
those we serve.

CSHA is excited tolend our full supportto the ASLP-IC in Colorado. We are eager to work collzboratively
with stakeholders to help advance this initiztive and ensure its suecessful implementation. If there are
any furtharactions or information needed from our end to support the ASLP-IC, please do not hesitale
to reach outto us. We look forward to seeing the positive impact it will have on our profession and the
individuals we serve.
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